


Goodbye
Attenborough Class!



Hello from Miss Smiles and 
Marcia, I’ve missed you while 

in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in
Attenborough class we…..

Learnt about The Great Fire of 
London! Went litter picking for STEM 

week!

Read Claude in the City. 

Sang something inside so 
strong!

We put on a fantastic production of 
‘The most disgruntled snowman’!



Solved a maze for maths 
using directions. 

Learnt some new maths skills. 



You have been an amazing class 
and I have loved every minute of 
teaching you! I miss you a lot but 

know I will still see you around 
next year. Don’t forget to say hi! 

Have a lovely summer. 



